
ENGLISH CATHOLIC CENTRAL SCHOOL

245 SHEPHERDSON ROAD, RR #1
NEW LISKEARD, ONTARIO   P0J 1P0

Principal: Mrs. Lori Hurtubise, BAH, B.Ed.
TEL: (705) 647-4301
FAX: (705) 647-4320

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I am pleased to share with you the names of our Catholic School Council members
for the 2009-2010 academic year. A special thank you to each member for donating the
gift of their time to help create a rigorous, but fun and faith-filled learning environment
here at English Catholic Central School.

Kim Jackson Parent Representative and Chairperson

Marita Kennedy Parent Representative and Vice Chairperson

Andrea Steis Parent Representative

 Rollie Allaire Parent Representative

 Rachel Batisse Parent Representative

 Lisa Hepworth Parent Representative

Celine Wadge Parent Representative

Angela Herd Parent Representative

 Rory Moore Teacher Representative

Linda Minnett Non-Teaching Staff Representative

Lori Hurtubise Principal

Effective February 2010, the Catholic Parent School Council will meet on the first
Tuesday of each month. All are welcome! Please see the monthly calendar and
newsletter for additional details!
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